
BGS Transfusion to return to Nottingham in 2024 

BGS Transfusion will again take place at the University of  

Nottingham’s Jubilee Campus, from 22nd to 24th April 2024. 

All lectures, meals and accommodation will be on site within 

easy walking distance. The whole campus is fully disabled       

compliant and adapted bedrooms are available. 

The campus is easily accessible by road, rail and air. All      

facilities being used are within easy walking distance         

surrounding the picturesque lake.  

The conference will follow its usual format with cutting edge 

lectures, workshops and case studies. We will be including 

some simultaneous sessions to cater for all levels of       

transfusion knowledge and interest. There will also be a 

chance to hear from our commercial colleagues during some 

short presentations on what is new within their companies. 

Being on campus you will be able to attend the commercial 

exhibition and  on-site social events giving plenty of chance 

for that all important networking. 

We will have some subsidised places for junior staff, students,  

multi-displinary staff and returning to work. 


